
 

 
 

 

Welcome to Year 5D’s class newsletter.   
 
Literacy  
In literacy this week we have discovered a new 
type of poem, the Cinquain, and found out all 
the rules and ideas needed to write one.  
We had fun creating Cinquains about the 
theme of Autumn, pop into our quiet room to 
see them on display.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Numeracy 
We have been extremely busy in maths over 
the past 2 weeks. We have been practising 
different written methods to multiply 3 digit 
numbers by a single digit number. We have 
also been recognising multiplies of a given 
number, finding all the prime numbers to 100, 
finding equivalent fractions and comparing 
fractions as well as converting litres into 
millilitres and grams into kilogram’s.  

 
 
Project Homework – A Victorian scene! 
This week the class have been asked to start to 
plan a Victorian scene. Over the half term they 
will be asked to start making their scene. This 
is a researching and making project to learn 
about what life was like in Victorian times, and 
to make a model of a scene from that time. It 
can be a house, a factory, a mine or any place 
you like, but it must have lots of historical detail 
that you can explain. Later in the term we will 
be making our own museum to display these, 
so make sure you get the model started during 
half term. Please DO NOT finish these models 
as the children will have time in class to finish 
them.  

 
 

Examples of previous Victorian scenes:  
 
 
A Victorian 
house and  
below is a 
Victorian 
school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Star of the week:  
Our stars of the week have been Michael and 
Aadya – both of these students show 
continuous positive behaviour and are always 
setting the right example!  
 
Worth a mentions:  
In the last 2 weeks our worth a mentions have 
been: William, Lara, Rodrigo, Andy, Nadia, 
Daniel, Joao, Tiago, Jacinto, Lexie, Kyle and 
Jorge – Keep up the good work!! 
 
Winning Table:  
The ‘The smart Squad’ are the winning table for 
the second week running! Congratulations!  
 
Core Value:  
Joao received a core value certificate for 
Aspiration – He is an excellent role model for all 
his peers. Good job Joao.  
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
Miss Donovan  
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